
 

Friday 20th September 2024 

  
 

Dear Parents, 
The children here never cease to amaze me! What a lovely group of children they are! We have had 
another good week and this is testament to how hard the children are working in school. 
We had a lovely Sports Afternoon and Treasure Hunt on Wednesday and the children all thoroughly 
enjoyed it. Thank you to Mr. Short who planned the session! 

     
    School Councilors 

 
Our School Councilors will be meeting for the very first time next week and the Librarians will begin their 
role of keeping the library tidy next week too.  
 
Next Week 
 
Next week in school we have two very special things that are happening in school… 
 
Thursday 26th September 
 
Thursday 26th September is European Day of languages and we will be celebrating it with Italian food! 
Mrs Parker is going to make a lovely Italian meal for the children and as ever, I know it will be amazing!  
 
Friday 27th September 
 
Friday 27th September is our Macmillan Reading Café Morning. 
Please come along, have some coffee/tea and cake and read  
some of your child’s favourite stories. We would be grateful for  
any cake donations to be brought to school next Thursday at 
drop off or pick up and all donations towards Cancer Support  
are welcome!  
 
All welcome, we really look forward to seeing you!  
 

   Praise Assembly 
 

    There will be no Praise Assembly next week as we will need a 
   little more time in the afternoon after having time out of the  
   Class in the morning, but we will be back on track with Parents 
   of Class Two children on Friday 4th October. 
 
 
 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

 

 

PIANO LESSONS 
 
I am wondering if there would be any children interested in 
piano lessons after school? If so, please drop us an email on 
admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 
and we can give you more details. 

 

mailto:admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk


 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Hexhamshire Leek Club 50th Horticultural & Industrial 
Exhibition 

 
 

This Saturday (21st September) it is the Hexhamshire Leek Club 50th Horticultural & Industrial 
Exhibition. It will take place in Whitley Chapel Parish Hall. Some of the children have created some pieces of 
work which will be displayed so why not pop along! 
 
Admission is £2 (Children under 16 are free) 
 
 

The school has entered into the classes listed below: 
 
Class 41. WRITING - EYFS - A bug description 
Class 42. WRITING - CLASS 1 - A wonderful walk in Whitley Chapel 
Class 43. WRITING - CLASS 2 - A message Ina bottle 
Class 45. ARTWORK - CLASS 1 - Flames 
Class 46. ARTWORK - CLASS 2 - British Artists 
Class 55. ART - CLASS 2 - Portrait of Mrs Hilton  
 
As previously mentioned, the children are also free to take their own exhibits along between 9am – 
11am in the morning as judging starts att 11am. 
 
He event is open to the public at 3pm and teas will be available form 3.30pm. 
 

 

Homework  
 
Class Two were sent their homework on Monday and this will continue 
on a Monday every week. The homework is set on School360, Google 
Classroom link. Pupils know how to access this, but Mrs Robinson will 
also be recapping how to locate their homework during computing 
lessons 

 
Class One had some homework sent out later in the week but from 
next week this will also be set on the School360, Google Classroom 
link so that the children are in line with Class Two. These children have 
also been shown how to locate their homework. 

Dates for the Diary  
 
Tuesday 1st October – Unscripted Photography 
Tuesday 8th October – Harvest Lunch – more details to follow 
Tuesday 22nd October – Flu vaccinations in school 
 
School Closes – Thursday 24th October (Inset day – Friday 25th October) 
 

Your child should have brought an After School Wraparound survey home tonight; please could you 
return the slip on the bottom by Friday 27th September if possible, 


